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Notice of Canvassing Board Meeting 
 

A meeting of the Flagler County Canvassing Board is scheduled for 
Saturday, November 17, 2018 at 5:15 p.m. This meeting was not 
previously needed and was not advertised due to the last minute Federal 
court order which extends the deadline for  voters who submitted a Vote-
By-Mail ballot for the General Election with a signature difference (i.e. 
signature did not match the signature on file at the time of registration). 
This meeting may adjourn until finished. Further, the previously noticed 
meeting, scheduled for November 20, 2018 has been canceled, pursuant 
to Section 101.591(6). 
 
The public is hereby noticed of this meeting to be held at the office of the 
Flagler County Supervisor of Elections, 1769 E. Moody Blvd., Bldg. 2, Ste. 
101, Bunnell, Florida.  
 
In accordance with the Sunshine Law, all meetings of the Canvassing 
Board will be open to the public. 
 
Persons are advised that if they decide to appeal decisions made at this 
recount they will need a record of the proceedings and for such purpose 
they need to ensure a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which 
includes the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be 
based. 
 
Persons with disabilities requiring reasonable accommodations to 
participate should call the Supervisor of Elections Office at 386-313-4170, 
as soon as possible prior to the meeting.   

 


